
HELP OUT IN NEW WAYS....

Officers for club or county

Shadowing Roles

Facilitating online meetings 

Collating coaching resources

Producing new coaching resources

Helping with contingency fixture plans

If you are unable to return in your normal role as a player,

coach, or referee – is it time to try learn some new skills? Have

you considered other roles or activities you could try for 2020?

 

IT'S OK TO SAY NO!

Many of our members have been frontline workers

during the COVID-19 pandemic – We thank you all!

Many of our members have been caring for

vulnerable members of our society or have

underlying health conditions. Covid-19 is still

affecting many people, this means it may not be

possible for everyone to safely return to Gaelic games

at this time.  

SUPPORTING OUR
MEMBERS UNABLE TO
RETURN TO ACTIVITY

COVID-19 CLUB EDUCATION 

WE STILL NEED YOU!

Even if you can’t return to play or activity

within your club at this time – we still need

you and your support. Each and every member

of our sport is valued, and we still need your

contributions. You should not feel pressured

into returning to on the field activity until you

are comfortable to do so.

GAA FOR ALL

It is anticipated that parents/guardians of any children with underlying health

vulnerabilities will be additionally cautious. 

Parents/ guardians will have to make the call on any risk involved in their

children return to play having considered the GAA’s 'over-arching protocols.’  

HTTPS://LEARNING.GAA.IE/COVID19

FURTHER SUPPORT

There is more information available on the GAA website Covid Club Education

including a Ready, Steady, Go! recording of ‘We are back – but is everyone?’  


